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Dear Colleagues and members of the FEPTO community, 

We hope that this message finds you all well and healthy! 

As you have been already informed, the unprecedented experience of the 

Covid-19 pandemic has not allowed us to hold our Annual Meeting and meet 

face-to-face, for a second consecutive year. However, this year we decided to 

have our FEPTO Conference online, for the first time. It will take place on 

Friday, the 14th of May 2021. The final program and the zoom invitation will 

be sent soon. Please note that there is no attendance fee for this event. We 

will also “meet” virtually in the online General Assembly, which will take 

place on Saturday, the 15th of May 2021, from 10.00 am until 17.00 pm, CET. 

Among other important issues to be discussed, this year  there will be 

elections for the new FEPTO Council. Therefore, your presence and active 

participation is extremely important and necessary. You can find the agenda 

of the General Assembly attached in this email. 

We cordially invite all of you to attend the General Assembly, by using the 

following zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88681305719?pwd=OUpIOUZnWHBZSnRvWitIVzJkZEdPZz09 

You are also kindly asked to read the other attached documents (bubget, 

auditors’ report, etc.) that will be discussed and voted in the General 

Assembly. 

On behalf of the FEPTO Council 

FEPTO President & Vice President (Nikos Takis & Chantal Neve Hanquet)     
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